

**MMC COMMITTEE**  
**MEETING 20<sup>th</sup> January 2021**

**1 Present**

Nick Nicholls (NN) Chair, Stephen Gibson (SG) Vice Chair, Graham Hoskins (GH) Treasurer, Roger Mitchell (RM), Chris Williams (CW), Humfrey Stobart (HS), Cliff Burnett (CB), David Leeson (DL), Mike Tate (MT)

**Apologies**

Phil Vellenoweth, Rod Richardson

**2 Minutes of 16/12 meeting**

Thanks to SG for taking minutes. Minutes were agreed.

Minutes were agreed as a record of our last meeting

Agreed by all

**3 Matters arising (if not on agenda)**

none

**4 Almoner report Members roll call (NN)**

Jim Hunkin's funeral on Monday, details have been shared with the choir via email, the website and during our Zoom practice. It was suggested that Mevagissey choristers could go down to the village as a sign of respect.

Catherine Vellenoweth was delighted with the flowers.

**5 Treasurer's report (GH)**

Very few transactions. DL questioned where the income for a Christmas CD had gone. GH will look into it.

Expenditure included; choir insurance, donation to the church, postage, subscription to National Association of Choirs

GH report was accepted in full

Honoraria for GW and MF will be increased to the full amount at the end of January. It was suggested that we look at members' subs at each meeting. We have enough cash in the account but need to be aware that we have limited income.

**6 CD sales and downloads (CW)**

35 Christmas CDs have been sold, netting £350 for St Petrocs, CW and GH will have a telephone conversation and finalise the amount.

## **MMC COMMITTEE**

### **MEETING 20<sup>th</sup> January 2021**

Copies of our CDs have been placed in The Ship, Pentewan, The Polgooth Inn and The Fountain. The Ship have sold 2 copies. Peter Bowker is talking to the Fountain to see how they have done.

#### **a. Birmingham**

NN has received a reply from the Federation. They are planning to go ahead with the concert. However, they are also thinking it may need to be postponed until 2022

#### **7 Zoom.**

**SG** Can the meeting be advertised as starting at 7.15 for a 7.30 start and start on time?

Perhaps Graham could play a song whilst he sorts us into groups.

**DL** could Graham join the break-out rooms, a chance to give some coaching hints as to any particular aspects of the song pertinent to that section of the choir.

MT will chat to Graham to see if this is possible

#### **8 AOB**

**None**

**Meeting closed at 8.25**

**Next meeting 17<sup>th</sup> February 2021, 7.30**

MT will set up a Zoom Meeting